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Parks and Recreation Agenda 
August 1, 2022 

6:00 PM 
 
The Park and Recreation Meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM on Monday, August 1, 2022, 
at the Marysville Borough Office.  Present were Chair, Charles Wentzel and Committee 
Members Jackie Zulli and Leigh Ann Urban.  Also present was Borough Manager, Zachary 
Border. 
 
New Business 
 

1. Mulch at the Playground   

Zach presented a quote from Zeigler Brothers for wood carpet and the Committee 

decided to move the purchase to the Council Meeting.   

 

2. Halloween Trick or Treat 

Trick or Treat will take place on Oct 27th with a rain date of Oct 31st.  Charles asked 

if the Borough would need to do anything besides advertise the event and Zach said 

no, the only thing that would need to be done would be to make an announcement if 

it was raining and the event was moved to the rain date.  This decision would be 

made by 3:00 pm the day of the event.   

 

3. Halloween Parade 

Charles wanted to start to planning the event now and asked Zach what needed to 

be done.   Some of the things that need to be done are securing sponsors for the 

parade, advertising the parade, getting judges, getting participants and making sure 

everything was running smoothly the day of the event.  Once Brittany starts, Zach  

would like to get her involved in helping to plan the parade. 

    

4. National Night Out 

National Night Out is usually the 1st Tuesday in August and always conflicts with the 

Lions Club Carnival.  The Committee decided to do an event in October and  
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call it Marysville Emergency Services Day.  Planning for this event would start early 

next year and take place in October of 2023.  

 

5. Pool Report/Events 

Zach reported that the glow party will take place on August 12th as a fundraiser for 

the pool. The Borough has come in above revenue projections for the pool season.  

 

6. Newsletter  

Zach advised that the Fall Newsletter would be out at the beginning of September. 

Zach also brought up the fact that Dave had heard that paper was going to have a 

huge cost increase and asked if there was interest in changing to an online 

newsletter.  There was discussion among the Committee that if the change was 

made, 2023 would be a great time to start. The Committee decided to send this to 

Council for a decision.  

Old Business 
 

1. Grant Updates  

No updates.  

 

2. Future Pool Fundraisers 

No updates.  

 

3. Plant a New Tree to Decorate for Christmas 

Dave and Charles will go to the tree farm and pick out a tree that will be planted in 

September by Roger Barrick.    

Tabled Items  

The Committee decided to come to the next meeting with a calendar to start planning out 
events for 2023.  This would be the focus of the October meeting.  
 
Public Comment  
None.  
 
 


